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Educate Together  -   
Equality-Based Schools 

Monday 18th September:  ‘Music     
Generation’ Programme restarts.  
(Current classes:  Senior Infants, 1st 
and 3rd classes, for 6 Mondays.  Music 
tutor:  Diarmuid Comerford.) 

Tuesday 19th September:  Rackard 
League girls’ football.  Good luck to our 
school team in these matches! 

Wednesday 20th September:  Soccer 
coaching with Mikael Allain continues.  
(Current classes:  3rd, for 2 more 
Wednesdays.)   

Wednesday 20th September:      
Basketball blitz at Creagh College.  
Good luck to our school teams! 

Thursday 21st September:  Parent 
Coffee Morning.  These informal        
get-to-know-you events are being held 
every Thursday in September.  Venue:  
upstairs, in the school library.  Time:  
8.55am-9.30am.  All are welcome! 

 

Parent Teacher Association (PTA) 
Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

Thursday 28th September 

7pm, at the school 

All are welcome! 

 

Optional Pupil Personal Accident         
Insurance.  Please see the school  
website for details, ( > Latest News > 
General Updates > Optional Pupil     
Personal Accident Insurance)  All     
families have received a payment link 
(via Aladdin Connect.)  If you wish to 
buy this optional insurance, please pay 
€6 (school activities only) or €9 (24-
hour cover) by this Friday 22nd    
September.  (You only need to pay the 
relevant amount in Aladdin Connect.  
You do not need to return a paper form 
to the school.)  

Opera House performance!  Good 
luck to our two 4th classes as they get 
ready to perform on the stage of     
Wexford Opera House in November, as 
part of the ‘Sing Out Loud’ series of 
concerts.  Details to follow….   


